
FREE 

Places  

Are Limited 

Awareness Raising Workshops 
Consider why we need to think about LGBT issues 

Explore the 4 Ps Model for creating an LGBT friendly service 

Workshop size will be limited.   

Workshops will run for approximately 90 minutes.   

  Where Date Time Facilitated by 

Ballaghadeereen Wed., 10th May  10.30am 
Roscommon CYPSC & Ros-

common LEADER Partnership 

Roscommon Wed., 17th May 10.00am 
HSE Suicide Prevention Office 

& Foróige 

Boyle Wed., 17th May 10.30am 
Roscommon CYPSC & Boyle 

Family Resource Centre 

Castlerea Thurs., 18th May 10.00am 
HSE Suicide Prevention Office 

& Foróige 

Monksland Tues., 23rd May 7.30pm Roscommon CYPSC 

“It’s always                            

easier when you                 

know someone is LGBT-

friendly because you don’t 

have to worry about the reac-

tion. That would be the main 

thing that would make things 

easier” 

Lesbian/gay female, 25 yrs,              

as cited in LGBTIreland 2016 

Pick-up LGBT-friendly resource materials and contact lists 

 

Meet other service  providers, community organisations and sports clubs 

See Reverse to Express               
Your Interest in Attending 

www.cypsc.ie 

 



Interested in 

attending a 

workshop? 

www.cypsc.ie www.cypsc.ie 

Your name:   

  

The name of your organisation:   

  

Contact number:   

  

Contact Email:   

Communication regarding the workshop will be emailed to this address 

  

Please tick to indicate if you are a: 

Private Service Provider 
Statutory Service  

Provider 
Sports Club 

Other Community /  
Voluntary Organisation 

        

  

Which workshop do you want to attend? 

Location  Date and Time PLEASE TICK ONE 

Ballaghadeereen   Wed., 10th May at 10.30am   

Roscommon Wed., 17th May at 10.00am   

Boyle   Wed., 17th May at 10.30am   

Castelrea   Thurs., 18th May at 10.00am   

Tues., 23rd May at 7.30pm   Monksland 

  

Workshop spaces are limited so places cannot be guaranteed.  Where demand exceeds places, every effort will be made to deliver fur-
ther workshops. 
 
All expressions of interest will be responded to by email.    
 
Completed forms can be emailed to morgan.mee@tusla.ie. 

  

MANY THANKS 

  
                                                                                                                              
  


